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T H E  R O A R I N G 

NEWSLETTER: APRIL 2025 ISSUE 

                   CLUB NEWS INSIDE THIS ISSUE :   

Andover, Angelica, Attica. Avon, Batavia, Belfast, Bolivar, Brockport, 

Chili, Churchville, Dansville, Dansville Lioness, Fairport, Gates-

Greece, Hamlin, Hilton, Irondequoit, Kendall, Lyndonville, Medina, 

Scio, Scottsville, Walworth 

 

 

Congratulations District 20E1!!!   

 

We are plus 7 members so we are starting to go in 

the right direction. Please remember that growing 

your club is the responsibility of everyone who 

wears the Lion Member Pin, not just the Member-

ship Chair. If you love being a Lion tell someone! 

 

The District Leadership Team is here to serve the 

Club Leadership Team.  We can help you to 

achieve your goals.  Let your Zone or Region 

Chairperson know about concerns you may have 

about your club or district. 

 

I am concerned that many of the Clubs are report-

ing their service activities in the Portal but it is not 

being sent to LCI. Please check that you always 

click the report completed tab at the top of the 

page. 

 

Please encourage your new club members to at-

tend the MD20 New York State & Bermuda 101st 

Convention May 16-18. 

 

Your 2024-2025 District Governor, 





 

May 16-18, 2025 Niagara Falls, NY 

 

 

 

 

Celebrate Over a Century of Service! 

Join us for the 101st Annual MD-20 Lions Clubs Convention as we gather Lions 

from across New York State and Bermuda to honor our shared legacy and inspire fu-

ture acts of kindness. This is more than a convention – it’s a moment to reflect, con-

nect, and empower each other to serve our communities with greater impact. 

• Collecting small Lego kits for Roswell Park Cancer Institute: Each kit will be given  

to a child waiting for and during their treatments. 

• Workshops & Panels: Tools and strategies to elevate your impact as a Lion. 

• Networking Opportunities: Build meaningful connections with Lions who share your 

commitment. 

• Hands-on Service Project 

• Explore Niagara Falls: Be inspired by one of the world’s natural wonders! 

Register Today – Together, We Can Achieve Even More! 

Early Bird Registration Deadline: April 15, 2025 

Registration Fee: $50 in advance ($60 at the door) 

Secure Your Spot Now: https://md20lionsconvention.org/ 
Saturday Night Gala theme: Beach Party  

https://md20lionsconvention.org/


SAVE THE DATES 

 

 

MD20 CONVENTION: Niagara Falls, New York   May 15-18, 2025  

 

107th LIONS INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION 

Orlando, Florida July 13-17, 2025 

 

 

 

We want to hear about your club!!! 

Next District newsletter deadline is June 8.   

E-mail articles to : 

lions20e1newsletter@gmail.com  

USA/CANADA LIONS LEADERSHIP FORUM                 

 Atlantic City, New Jersey  September 18-20, 2025     









 



 













Albion Lions Club donates large screen monitors to Hoag Library. 





Lions KidSight USA is awarded the “Champion for Vision Award” by 
the Children’s Eye Foundation of the American Association for Pedi-
atric Ophthalmology and Strabismus (AAPOS)  
 
This recognition is a tribute to the great work each of you has done to 
advance the mission of children’s vision screening. Over the years Li-
ons have averaged about 2 million children screened per year with an 
average of 15% referral rate. Your efforts have made a huge differ-
ence in the lives of hundreds of thousands of children. 
 
As Chairman of Lions KidSight USA, I thank you for the support you 
have shown for this program and our mission. It is my honor to be 
the chair of this great team and accept this recognition. 
 
Dr. Edward V. Cordes 
Past International Director, Lions International 
Chair, Lions KidSight USA  



Andover Lions Club  

The 50th 2025 Maple Festival was held on April 5 & 6 
at Andover Central School.  

To mark the milestone, the Lions held a raffle for a maple leaf necklace 
from Walker Metalsmiths.   

 

More than 100 craft and food vendors were at the event.  World-famous Ellie the 
therapy dog visited  the festival both days, she entertained with trick shows and up 
close contact with children and adults.  



Angelica Lions Club  

The Angelica Lions had their biggest fundraiser of the year, the 200 Club on March 

1.  There was lots of food, drawings, and fun. 



Attica Lions Club  

Guest Speaker Mike Bellamy presented a program on Tourism Opportunities and 
Challenges in Wyoming County.  Mike operates a “Glamping” facility along Silver 
Lake called “Silverlaken”.  The meeting, held at the Attica Legion on a Tuesday ra-
ther than the usual Monday, was a catered event.  Guests included Lions Ron 
Metz & Steve Watson of the Batavia Lions.  

Dinner Meeting, Tuesday March 18, 2025:  Attica Lions gathered for a night of ca-
maraderie and socializing for a belated Saint Patrick’s Day dinner.  Luke Harding 
cooked up some corned beef with some homemade thousand island and many oth-
er Lions brought sides and desserts to add to the spread 

Which included Peanut Butter Rice Krispies from Lion Mark Dadd, Cookie Cake 
from Lion Liz Meacham, Lion Dan Snyder with salt potatoes, Ted Harding with a 
large pot of vegetables and Lion David Ciurzynski supplied the silverware. (Luke 
says “ If I forgot you, my apologies….my memory is bad!)  Low key meeting but a 
nice night had by all.  Harding’s Furniture donated the food at no charge.  We 
passed a hat around at the end of the meeting and those funds will go towards the 
next Christmas party in December. 

SATURDAY, AUGUST 23, 2025 



Avon Lions Club  

The Avon Lions Club provides a wonderful service to the Avon community.  They put 

up flags to light up the yards of neighbors and friends.  Although it requires consider-

able effort, the result is stunning. 



Batavia Lions Club  

David Burdelak, a member of the Batavia Lions 
Club stands next to a donation box for used eye-
glasses and hearing aids in-front of the Batavia 
Chamber of Commerce, 106 W. Wilson Street, 
Batavia. (Photo provided by the Batavia Cham-
ber of Commerce)  

The Batavia Lions Club collects donated eyeglasses and hearing aids, which can 
be recycled and refurbished to help those with visual and hearing impairments. 

The Lions recently held an eyeglass sorting event, where they processed 1,066 
pairs of eyeglasses and 22 sets of hearing aids, according to a news release. 

In March, the club hosted a speaker from Leadership Genessee. Each 
year, Leadership Genesee selects 25 individuals from the business, non-profit and 
public sectors to participate in a unique form of citizenship education.  The year-long 
curriculum is designed to raise awareness of the needs and challenges that affect 
Genesee County while enhancing individual leadership skills with a focus on civic re-
sponsibility and community stewardship.   



Belfast Lions Club  

On March 31,the Belfast Lions awarded Pastor Craig Buelow “Citizen of the Year”.  

 It was so nice to see so many families turn out for our Easter event.  The kids 
looked for treats, decorated cookies, and had their pictures taken with the Easter 
Bunny. 



Bolivar Lions Club  



Brockport Lions Club  

The annual “Stuff The Trailer” was a huge success.  Collected over 650 pounds of 
food and over $900 in monetary donations on March 9, all to benefit The Brockport 
Food Shelf! Thanks to everyone who volunteered, stopped in with donations, made 
chili, treats and The Brockport Buskers for the amazing entertainment!  

The Brockport Lions,  Batavia Lions and, District N Lions went to the Batavia School 
for the Blind. We took a tour with Vice District Governor Tom Flaherty. We saw all of 
the things that we helped purchase by donating to the blind school fund.  



The Brockport Lions Club purchased the food, assembled the food bags and deliv-
ered 64 bags of food to needy folks in the Brockport Area on Wednesday April 10th. 
Pictured are some of the Lions and friends who put the gift bags together.  



Lions Club of Chili 

The club knows how to celebrate in green.  Tail Twister Dorinda Foos had some St. 

Patrick’s Day Bingo Cards and some cool prizes. 



The Lions Club of Chili and community members got up early on April 12 to clean up 
Black Creek Park for Monroe County's Annual Pick Up the Parks Day  



Churchville Lions Club  

The annual LEO Club March Mayhem benefit basketball game was held on Saturday 

March 1st in Gym C at the Churchville-Chili Middle School. The LEOs and the Unified 

basketball teams put on a fun show and raised $1084 for Zoey’s Light, a 501(c)3 or-

ganization that is dedicated to helping kids with terminal or lifelong illnesses in the 

Western New York area to achieve moments of happiness with the help of donations, 

events, fundraisers, and help from the community. 

For the past two-plus decades, the Leo Club has participated in the annual charity 

basketball game that brings students, family, friends, and the community together for 

great causes. 



Dansville Lions Club  

Lot of fun at our inaugural Mardi Gras dance. Broadband provided great music, at 
Dansville Moose Club. 

At tonight’s dinner meeting we were pleased to welcome Tracy Sciotti, Director of 
Public Relations, Marketing and Foundation for Noyes Health. She shared the status 
of a few current projects, along with their upcoming projects for the exciting future of 
our local health care provider!  

Pictured: Tracy Sciotti, President Dr. 
Emma Johnson, Lion Rachel Bug-
man  



What else can you say about “The Show” in Dansville?  Every year the club comes 

up with a new theme.  The talent, the costumes, and the those jokes!!!!  Everyone 

in the audience left with a smile. 



At our April 10th meeting, we heard from Erica Schuster about the amazing work the 
Finger Lakes MWB Foundation (Make The World A Better Place) is doing for not on-
ly our immediate community, but all those surroundings us too!   We also welcomed 
two more new members to our club! We are pleased to welcome Lion Cybil Brock 
and Lion Jay Gregorius. 

Dansville Lioness Lions Club  

“Nuns on the Run” had the best time performing at the Lions Annual Show! 



Fairport Lions Club  





Gates-Greece Lions Club  

Mary Ann Uhrenholdt was inducted into Gates Greece Lions club on March 5 by 
PDG Melanie Adams with sponsor Doug Black. She was negotiating a real estate 
deal at the same time. The club members were very understanding and my Buyer’s 
offer was accepted!  Welcome to Lions! 



Hamlin Lions Club  

Our club had the privilege of welcoming Paul Kimball, the Board President of The 
Morgan Manning House at our meeting on Tuesday, March 4th. In recognition of their 
continuous efforts to restore the property following the tragic fire in January, Hamlin 
Lions President Randy Paap presented Paul with a gift for the Morgan Manning 
House.  



Several of our club members organized and delivered chocolate bunnies to Life Solu-
tions of Hamlin, Inc this weekend to be shared with families over the Easter Holiday.  

Let’s take a quick hop and a skip back to the Hamlin Easter Egg Hunt on April 5…. 
All the kiddos in attendance had an eggs-cellent time! Thank you Town of Hamlin 
Recreation for hosting this stellar event once again this year and inviting our club to 
join in the fun!  



Hilton Lions Club  

Hilton Lions Club members recognize one of their own for 15 years of service to our 
community. Zone Chair Brad Helmer was honored and shown here with Lion Presi-
dent Kim Fay.  

Brian Potvin, from the Episcopal Community Center, (center), is presented with a 
Certificate of Appreciation from Hilton Lions Club President Kim D Fay and Vice 
President George Smith at Thursday's dinner meeting. The community center is the 
renovated St. Leo's Church on Lake Avenue, which is now open to the Hilton com-
munity.  



Members of the Irondequoit Lions Club welcomed a new member at their meeting in 
February.  Bob Hamilton was inducted into the club by PDG Judy MacKnight. 
Lion Bob was a Lion in Wichita, Kansas and wanted to get back involved with Li-
ons.  We welcome Lion Bob and wish him many years of service to our community. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Several Lions received chevrons for their service to the club from PDG Judy; Lion 
president Bill Davis received one for 45 years, Lion Barbara Genier for 30 years and 
Lion Bill Bastuk for 15 years. We thank them for their dedication to the club and the 
residents of Irondequoit. 
 
Another fund raiser will be our upcoming Annual Mother’s Day Rose sale which will be 
Saturday May10th beginning at 9am at Uncle Danny’s. Pre-orders are being taken 
and encouraged. Price is $20.00 a dozen and $15.00 ½ dozen. Contact Lion presi-
dent Bill Davis to place an order at bdavis12@rochester.rr.com. Non perishable foods 
items are also being collected for the Irondequoit Community Cupboard. 

The Irondequoit Lions Club will be celebrating their 75
th
 Anniversary in June and plans 

are in works for a dinner on Sunday June 22
nd

 to be held at I Square in Ironde-
quoit.  Invitations will be sent out electronically to Lions clubs in the region, PDG’s, 
council members, region chairmen, etc. 
 
Irondequoit Lions club members would like to wish everyone a Happy Easter. 

Irondequoit Lions Club  



Kendall Lions Club  

Kendall Lions welcomed 4 members of the Barker Lions Club to our meeting to-
night. Lions Jim and Margo Bittner, Kalena Britt and Harvey Randall shared club 
pins from their 75th Lions Anniversary. Lions Margo and Jim shared the history of 
their winery Marjim Winery.  

Lion Secretary Steve Giverson was 
recognized for sponsoring two new 
members into our club this year. 
Well done Lion Steve!  

Zone Chair Lion Bill Robinson was present 
at our meeting last evening and recog-
nized several Lions for their years of ser-
vice. Congratulations to:  

Dan Peckham, 40 years 
Larry Rowles, 40 years 
Craig Faulks, 10 years 
Cary Wright, 20 years 
Ed Haight, 10 years 
Tony Cammarata, 15years 
Pat Bolton, 15 years 
Becky Charland, 15 years, 
Butch Christ, 20 years 
 



Lion President Zina Cappotelli welcomed The Kendall Trap Club advisor, Rich Es-
posito and two members of the team to our meeting on Thursday for presentation to 
our members.  

Kendall Lions welcomes to our club Phyllis Winters. Phyllis recently transferred 
from the Medina Lions Club.  



Lyndonville Lions Club  

The Lyndonville Lions Club also will be recognized by GO Art! as the “Supporter of 

the Year.” The Lyndonville Lions have organized the annual July 4
th
 community cele-

bration for 50 years, bringing thousands of people into the village for entertainment 

capped by one of the biggest fireworks shows in Western New York. 

Last summer on Aug. 23, the Lyndonville Lions Club teamed with the Village of 

Lyndonville and Town of Yates for the third annual Street Dance on a closed off sec-

tion of Main Street. The Lions for several years also have organized a July concert 

at the Yates Town Park, usually featuring the band Crash Cadillac. 

The Lions last year also started a new Oktoberfest at the White Birch Golf Resort. 

The 2025 Lyndonville Easter Egg Hunt was a success!! The Lyndonville Lions Club 
and the Lyndonville School District hosted the Annual Easter Egg Hunt at the High 
School April 12.  A great time was had by all as the children found hidden eggs full of 
surprises, then enjoyed refreshments provided by the Lyndonville Lions Club.  Dr. 
Johnson from the Lions club said, "I didn't count the kids, but we handed out 125 
hotdogs"  



Medina Lions Club  



Jason Cogovan, left, discusses The Medi-
cal Loan Closet in Medina with Randy LeB-
aron for the Orleans Hub. 



The Medical Loan Closet which is located at 711 Park Ave. in Medina inside The Ol-
de Pickle Factory. The Loan Closet is run by the Medina Lions Club and I had a 
chance to sit down and have coffee with Jason Cogovan who co-chairs The Loan 
Closet with fellow member Dave Bellucci.  

Jason, who has only been a member since 2023 after retiring from his work in Cor-
rections, said that he was interested in joining the Lions Club because it was some-
thing his grandfather had been very involved with and he really connected with their 
motto, “We Serve.”  

Jason describes the Lions Club as a non-political service organization that helps lo-
cal communities and the world. Just this past year the organization helped with the 
Medina Yard Sale, helped people in need of glasses and hearing aids, had over 400 
calls to The Medical Loan Closet, and even sent surplus inventory to Ukraine to help 
people in need in that war-torn country. In addition to the many other events that the 
Lions Club assists with each year the members are encouraged to take turns being 
on call with The Loan Closet two weeks at a time to oversee pick-ups and drop-offs. 

When borrowing something from The Loan Closet there is a contract signed by the 

community member which includes an estimation of how long the item will be used 

for before being returned. Jason said that people are very appreciative of having ac-

cess to these items and seem happy to return them for the next person to use. 

Currently, The Loan Closet has an inventory of hospital beds, lift chairs, wheel 
chairs, walkers, canes, scooters, commodes, shower safety equipment, etc. along 
with other supplies such as bed sheets, adult diapers, and more.  



Scio Lions Club 

Planning has begun for the famous Scio Strawberry Festival. 

On March 13th the Scio Lions put on a pancake 
dinner to help raise money for the Scio Commu-
nity Fund. 
Our 2nd annual “Home Town” concert on March 
30th was at the Scio school. Five of the areas 
top musicians played three songs each to help 
us raise money for local charities. 



The Scio Lions Club had an exciting night! We had a joint meeting with the Wellsville 
Lions Charities, Inc. as our guests. A keynote speaker Eric Jones who shared his in-
sight on his career as an artist. He also highlighted his efforts to supports local com-
munities as well as communities nationwide. Three new members were inducted in-
to our Club. We welcome Stacey Erdmann, Jon Winchell and Ethen Marble. Lastly 
Chelsea's Catering & Confections put on a great meal for all who attended!  



Scottsville Lions Club 

 

The Club had a Fish Fry at Jack’s Place on April 11.  It was a bit hit, and members 

from Churchville and Chili Lions were there. 

Lions Donna and Patty warmly greeted all customers wearing their 

new club shirts. 



Walworth Lions Club 

TENT RENTALS 
 
The Walworth Lions Club offers tents for rent from May through September.  
 
The Basics 
Tents are 20' x 30' and come with one 20' and one 30' curtain. 
Cost is $275 per day. 
 
The Details 
A minimum of 3 feet on all sides of the tent will be required ( 26 x 36 feet ) for tent 
stabilizing ropes. 
 
The stakes require 18 inches ground depth. Let us know if there is any under-
ground infrastructure near the tent location (water, electrical, sewer, etc). 
 
We will need an outside electrical outlet within 100 feet of the installation. 
 
We will call you by Wednesday of the week the tent is to be erected to make final 
arrangements (install and takedown times). 
 
Full payment is due with the rental application. 
 
Reservations must be made a minimum of two weeks before the rental date. 
 
We very often have multiple rentals for a given tent on a weekend. This means 
that sometimes we may need to take down the tent early the day after the 
rental. Also please understand it may be difficult for us to have a tent installed 
before 10 in the morning. 
We do our best to accommodate your needs within the constraints of other rent-
als. 
 
If there are any questions please email walworthlionsclub@gmail.com. 


